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     A workshop with the Supervisors was held Tuesday, November 17, 2015 at 8:15 a.m. in the Township 
Building.  The workshop was advertised as required by law in the local paper.  Those present were Jim 
Fuller, Annette Mullen and Vicki Jenkins.   
     There was no public comment.       
     The supervisors worked on revising fee schedules for zoning permits, driveway permits, and 
subdivision fees and also discussed establishing fees for communication tower permits, sign permits and 
home occupation permits.  Annette Mullen stated she would contact Jerry Spease, Township Engineer, to 
get clarification on the current subdivision fees and language.   
     Jim Fuller made a motion to adjourn the workshop at 9:15 a.m., Annette Mullen second the motion.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Vicki L. Jenkins 
Twp. Secretary 


